
As a fellow Oregon resident,  of over 20 years and CHL holder for over 10 years, I oppose this 
bill. 
 
Their is simply no justification to increase CHL fees and restrict the movement of your most law 
abiding residents.  For the last 20 years I have paid taxes in the state of Oregon.  I have never been 
arrested or committed a crime of any manner, no even so much as a parking ticket.  Yet some how you 
want to make me public enemy number one and restrict my rights.  This Bill is not needed and will have 
no effect on crime at all. 
 
Thank you,  
Cody Smith 
 


